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 Monday 6th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a good Christmas break. 
 
It was lovely to see the children back on the playground this morning and later hard at work in 
their classes; I look forward to getting to know them all better, as well as you the families. 
 
I will always try to be on the playground in the mornings, where I will be available for informal 
chats and appointments can always be made to see me via the school office, however I would like 
to invite you to a ‘drop in cuppa and chat’ on Friday 10th  from 2.30pm in the Canteen. This will be 
an opportunity to say hello but also the teachers and I would like to know your views on 
homework, as we are reviewing the school Homework procedure, Mr Gore the Chair of Governors 
will also be available at this time. 
 
I look forward to meeting you all properly soon. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Clare Talbot 
Headteacher 
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